
 
From	the	Office	of	Superintendent	Nora	Gutierrez	

	
Updates	from	the	Tolleson	Union	High	School	District	

This	is	the	place	to	come	to	get	the	latest	information	on	what’s	going	on	in	the	
Tolleson	Union	High	School	District	

	
Tuesday,	April	7,	2020	

	

												 	
	



	
	

Helpful	Links	from	resource	above:	

Self-Care	

District	COVID-19	Information	

Meditation	for	Beginners	

ADE	Guidance	for	COVID-19	
	

• We	wish	all	of	our	staff	and	students	a	restful	four-day	weekend	this	week.	During	this	
stressful	time,	it	will	be	nice	to	unplug	and	enjoy	Friday,	April	10th	off	(Cesar	Chavez	
Holiday)	and	Monday,	April	13th	off	(Spring	Recess)	per	our	school	year	calendar.	Enjoy	
the	time	off	with	your	family.	It	is	well	deserved.		
	

																														 																		

																					 	
	

• Even	though	there	is	no	school	on	Monday,	April	13,	Food	distribution	will	still	continue	
from	4-6	p.m.	at	 the	high	schools.	Please	be	sure	 to	pick	up	your	5-day	meal	pack	on	
Monday.	Thanks	to	our	dedicated	staff,	including	principals	and	our	Food	and	Nutrition	
employees,	 everyone	 is	 onboard	 with	 continuing	 to	 provide	 the	 Meal	 Packs	 and	
maintain	continuity	of	distribution,	even	though	it	is	a	holiday	(Spring	Recess).	
	

																																 	



	
	

	
• Good	news	from	the	Career	and	Technical	Education	(CTE)	front.	

	
Alan	Serrano,	a	current	junior	and	Business	Operations	student	at	Tolleson	Union	High	
School	has	been	selected	to	serve	a	second	term	on	the	Arizona	Future	Business	Leaders	
of	America	(AZFBLA)	State	Officer	Team.	Even	though	the	Career	Technical	Student	
Organization	(CTSO)	competitive	season	was	cut	short	this	year,	student	leaders	are	still	
in	action.	Specific	offices	will	be	filled	by	students	in	the	near	future.	Best	of	luck	to	Alan.	
We	know	he	will	represent	his	chapter,	school	and	our	district	in	the	very	best	light.	
	

																																					 	
Alan	Serrano	during	a	presentation	to	8th	grade	students	

from	the	Pendergast	Elementary	School	District	
	

• Cox	Communication	offers	low-cost	internet	through	a	program	called	
Connect2Compete.	To	learn	more	about	this	program,	click	on	the	link	to	access	their	
Frequently	Asked	Questions.		
	
https://www.cox.com/residential/internet/connect2compete/faq-low-cost-internet.html	
	

• University	High	School’s	Team	Balsa	Bollywood	has	made	it	to	Odyssey	of	the	Mind	
Virtual	Worlds	2020.		Arizona	teams	did	not	get	to	participate	in	State,	April	4th	due	to	
the	COVID-19	Coronavirus.	Teams	were	chosen	by	their	Regional	scores.	The	World	
Finals	will	be	held	online	this	year.		U-High	students	will	have	to	compete	by	solving	a	
difficult	problem.	Due	to	its	complexity,	this	could	be	a	very	task,	but	the	U-High	team	is	
up	to	the	challenge.	Good	luck	at	the	World	Finals. 

 

	
	



	
	

																				 	
																				
That’s	it	for	today.	Please	check	the	#TUHSDStrong	tab	on	our	website	

(www.tuhsd.org)	for	archived	versions	of	our	updates.	
	

																																												 	


